
A Lasting  
Dear Friends of Seton LaSalle:

At Seton LaSalle Catholic High School, students engage in rigorous curriculum that is rooted in faith. They are 
members of the Rebel family, supported by teachers and staff who nurture their unique gifts and talents. Our 
students are empowered to become the best version of themselves, while exploring their identity in Christ. 
All Rebels learn the value of self-discipline and hard work, both inside and outside the classroom.  This is a 
legacy that our entire community is proud of and one that we plan to continue…A Lasting Legacy.  

As a graduate, proud parents of a graduate, current school parent, or friend of SLS, you know the sacrifices 
that are made to receive the many benefits of a Seton LaSalle Catholic education.  Our vibrant community 
provides students with the ability to participate in a wide range of extracurricular activities, challenging 
academic courses and competitive athletics programs. 

Family paid tuition only covers 68% of the annual operating expenses for the school, leaving a gap of 
approximately $4,000 per student.  The remaining funds are provided through the generosity of our donors 
who help ensure current and future students have access to the educational excellence and rich experience 
that defines Seton LaSalle Catholic High School. Today, we ask you to help secure A Lasting Legacy for our 
students by making a donation to the SLS Annual Fund.  

Your donation will provide funds for tuition assistance, technology upgrades, and facility improvements. 
Your generosity will also support our academic, campus ministry, athletics and fine arts programs.  We are 
pleased to announce new Legacy Societies & Guilds of Giving (see next page) for the 2022-23 school 
year as a way to recognize and thank our generous donors.

You can make a contribution online by scanning the QR code below or by visiting our 
website at bit.ly/slsannualfund. If you prefer to mail in your donation, please fill out the 
enclosed card and return it with your gift to the SLS Annual Fund. If you have any questions, 
please contact our new Advancement Coordinator, Leslie Dambrogio, at 
dambrogiol@slshs.org or (412) 561-3583 ext. 511. 

Thank you for your commitment to Seton LaSalle Catholic High School and to A Lasting Legacy for all 
current and future Rebels.

In Faith and Charity, 
 
 
 
Lisa C. Osterhaus				    Lauren E. Martin
President					     Principal

LegacyLegacy



Introducing our Legacy Societies and 	                                        	Introducing our Legacy Societies and 	                                        	
							          Guilds of Giving:							          Guilds of Giving:

$20,000+
$15,000+
$10,000+

$5,000+
$2,000+

Seton LaSalle Society
Green & Gold Society 
Rebel Society 
Faith & Charity Society  
President’s Society

All Legacy Society and Guilds of Giving donors will be recognized on the SLS 
Annual Fund page on the website and in the Annual Report.  Donors will also receive 
an invitation to our Lasting Legacy Open House.

Principal’s Guild 
1979 Guild
 

$1,000+
$500+

Join the SLS “Young Alum” club!Join the SLS “Young Alum” club!
Graduates from the past 15 years or less who give at least $100 will be enrolled 

in the SLS Young Alum Club, recognized in the Annual Report, 
and invited to our inaugural Young Alum happy hour event in 
2023. Need to update your contact information? Scan the QR 
code to make sure Seton LaSalle can keep you in the know! 

Have a Business and want   to Have a Business and want   to 
support   the Rebels?support   the Rebels?

Legacy SocietiesLegacy Societies Guilds of GivingGuilds of Giving

Call or email Leslie Dambrogio at 412-561-3583 ext. 511 or 
dambrogiol@slshs.org to join our new SLS Business Network.

Scan the QR code to view more information.



•	 Provided over $930,000 in need-based 
scholarships

•	 Provided $500,000 in funding for athletics & 
arts programming

•	 Enhanced campus ministry offerings for all 
grade levels

•	 Empowered students to become future 
leaders in their communities

•	 Invested in facilities and grounds upgrades to 
our historic 26-acre campus

Last year  through your generosity we:Last year  through your generosity we:

•	 Attracted and retained talented & 
dedicated faculty

•	 Incorporated the latest technology for all 
students

•	 Replaced the auditorium entrance steps & 
sidewalk 

•	 Installed LED lighting on the 1st floor
•	 Began planning for Chapel construction
•	 Began demolition of the Brother’s House
•	 Installed new signage at Merrick Field

Be ValuedBe Valued Be DevotedBe DevotedBe ConnectedBe Connected

Be OutstandingBe Outstanding Be A ChampionBe A ChampionBe at HomeBe at Home

Be A Rebel!Be A Rebel!

With your continued support, we have our sights set on updates to Merrick Field, including turf 
replacement and bleacher installation.

,

New technology

New steps & sidewalk

New signage

New Chapel



How we raise fundsHow we raise funds

EITC/OSTC/SPE
Scholarships
13%

Privately Funded 
Scholarships
7%

Bishop’s Education 
Fund (Diocese)
1%

Donations
(Annual Fund, Gala, 
General Donations)
11%

TuitionTuition
68%

$74,644

$543,514

$3,334,838

$331,593

$650,351

www.slshs.org                    (412) 561-3583                     1000 McNeilly Road             Mt. Lebanon, PA 15226

Seton LaSalle remains strong due to the commitment, vision, and passion of our donors, faculty, staff, school 
parents, alumni, and volunteers. Your support will provide students access to the educational excellence and rich 
experience that defines Seton LaSalle Catholic High School. 

Individuals and businesses can 
redirect their PA state taxes to 
Seton LaSalle Catholic High School 
through the Educational Improvement 
Tax Credit (EITC) and the Opportunity 
Scholarship Tax Credit (OSTC) programs. Participants can receive up to a 90% tax credit on contributions to the 
program.  For example, a $5,000 contribution would result in a tax refund of $4,500. This means an out-of-pocket 
cost of only $500 for a $5,000 donation.  

To learn more about redirecting your individual or business PA state taxes to Seton LaSalle, please contact Lisa 
Osterhaus, President of SLS, at osterhausl@slshs.org or (412) 561-3583 ext 510.

Other ways to supportOther ways to support
Seton LaSalleSeton LaSalle


